UNIVERSITY OF NIGERIA, NSUKKA
STUDENT AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT

. Memorandum
To: The Dean of Faculties/Director, | From: The Dean
CEDR Student Affairs Department |
|
Our Ref: UN/DSA/Vol. 1 |Date: 7" May, 2025

Subject:

NOTIFICATION OF EXEMPTION OF VISUALLY IMPAIRED STUDENTS FROM
PROCURING HARD COPY BOOKS

This is to notify you of Vice Chancellor's approval to exempt Visually Impaired Students
from procuring hard copy books. This is because they do not have the technology to
read hard copies yet.

However, lecturers could make available e-copies of their books for these category of
students at agreed fee.
Pl'g??é, \b’rmg ’this'\jto themaftérn;t-iaﬁn'of Head of Departments and lecturers.
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